


Our IBDP students attended a University fair organised by IDP

at Hotel Radisson, City Centre. This University fair had University

representatives from New Zealand, Canada and Australia.

Students got to interact first hand with these representatives and

gain useful information with respect to the admission process,

fees, courses and other important details. This was an

opportunity for them to explore new avenues and locations for

higher studies.






